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Outdoor workspaces are back  
in Vaudreuil-Dorion

Vaudreuil-Dorion, July 4, 2023 – Given how popular outdoor workspaces became in 2022, the City of 
Vaudreuil-Dorion is pleased to make them available to its citizens again this summer. The workspaces 
are ready to use and can be found at the library, Parc Le 405 and Parc de Bel-Air, complete with access 
to Wi-Fi and electricity. All are welcome to use them to work or study while enjoying some fresh air. 

New this year: the station that used to be at Parc de la Maison-Valois has been moved to Parc de Bel-Air. 
"We received a few comments about how nice it would be to set up a workspace in the Dorion sector. 
We therefore decided to honour the request and relocate one of our workstations to Parc de Bel-Air," 
explains Josianne Lafontaine, Head of the Logistics section.

Every station includes: a table for up to four people, free Wi-Fi, electrical outlets and USB ports. The 
password to connect to the Wi-Fi network can be found inside the structure. Access to the Wi-Fi network 
will be available until October 15th.

Reservations are not required and people can help themselves to a station on a first-come, first-served 
basis. 

We wish to point out that the concept of setting up outdoor workspaces originated during the 
pandemic with the advent of teleworking. 
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